
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
: FEBRUARY 3, 2021  

 
TO 

 
: PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF KINDER 

 
 
FROM 

 
 
: MRS. LORNA B. YAN  
Principal, Elementary Department 

 
SUBJECT 

 
: INCOMING GRADE 1 PARENT ORIENTATION 

 
A pleasant day to you! 

 
In order to inform you of the Elementary Student Development Program and help the Kinder 
students in their transition to Grade 1, there will be a mandatory Incoming Grade 1 Parent 
Orientation on Wednesday, February 17, 2021, 8:00 – 9:30 AM via Google Meet. 
 
Kindly enlist via the Incoming Grade 1 Parent Orientation Sign-up Form. Link for the meeting will 
be sent via the parent’s / guardian’s registered email address. Parent / Guardian whose child is 
currently enrolled in Elementary this school year 2020-2021 is not required to attend the 
orientation, though they are welcome. 

 
In this orientation, the following areas of the Elementary Department will be discussed: 

 
1. Student Adjustment to Grade 1  
2. School Procedures 

2.1 Online Platform 
2.2 Daily Schedule 
2.3 Instruction and Assessment 

 

3. Student Development Programs  
3.1 Academics and Student Activities  
3.2 Character Development 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you on this occasion. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScAC7tNqr3Y83fLoE3n07FPew_dkGB0_nsbeHW3p2D1eILNhA/viewform?usp=pp_url

